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E Serve No. 76 of 2016                                                      July 27, 2016 
                                                                                                   
Circular No. EPS/11/2016-17 
To: Members of the Council                                                    

 
Sub: Ease of Doing Business 

  

Dear Member, 

As you are aware, “Ease of Doing Business” is one of the top most priority of 
the Government. 
 
The Government has sought suggestions from the Council on the steps that 
need to be taken for “Ease of Doing Business”. 
 
We would request you to kindly send us your suggestions by email on the 
various steps that need to be taken in this regard. Your suggestions may be 
on the following : 

1. Procedures at the ports , customs clearance and shipment of export 
goods 

2. Customs , Central Excise ,  Service Tax & Duty Drawback Rules & 
Procedures / formalities.  

3. Procedures at the Regional offices of DGFT with regard to the Export 
Promotion Schemes under the Foreign Trade Policy . 

4. Bank formalities , ECGC Ltd procedures . 

5. Any other suggestions related to exports & imports procedures 

 
Your suggestions may be sent on the email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org , 
vimal@texprocil.org. 
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We solicit your support and co-operation in the matter and look forward 
towards receiving your suggestions at the earliest to enable us to 
incorporate the same in the Council’s proposals to the Government.  

 
 
Regards, 

Siddhartha Rajagopal 
Executive Director 
TEXPROCIL 
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